
 

 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

   

Did you know that Holcombe Grammar School (for boys) and Rochester Grammar School (for 

girls) are two of the same, both part of the Thinking Schools Academy Trust family of schools? 

  

Well they are and, good news if you’re searching for a local Grammar School, we are excited to 

reveal two Virtual Open Days that you may be interested in… 

  

Both Holcombe Grammar School and Rochester Grammar School have created their own 

Virtual Open Days, which will be ready for you to click and explore very soon.   

 

Register interest for Holcombe Grammar School  

 

Register interest for Rochester Grammar School  

 

Opting out of traditional Open Days was a difficult decision, not made lightly, but with the impact 

of Covid-19 still present, we follow our principle of Child First >> Child Safe >> Adult Safe, 

which ultimately puts safety above all else. 

  

While we know just how much we will miss the chance to meet you, and discuss your child’s 

next steps, we are excited to share all that we have to offer. Available for you to take a look 

around any time, any place; when it suits you and your family. 

  

We know that our respective Virtual Open Days, using an array of interactive digital tools; from 

 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/tsatrust/hgs-admissions
https://mailchi.mp/tsatrust/rgs-admissions


 

our students’ sharing an insight into school life, to helpful information on the admissions 

process, will capture the vibrant and stimulating learning environment delivered by both 

Holcombe Grammar and Rochester Grammars’ excellent facilities; always with our inspiring 

students at the forefront. 

  

You will also have the opportunity to hear from different teachers who will talk you through what 

to expect in lessons at both Holcombe Grammar School and Rochester Grammar School. 

  

For more information go to; Discover/HolcombeGrammar and Discover/RochesterGrammar 

  

We hope you find them helpful. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr Lee Preston, Principal, Holcombe Grammar School 

Mrs Clare Brinklow, Principal, Rochester Grammar School 

   

  

 

https://www.holcombegrammar.org.uk/
https://www.rochestergrammar.org.uk/

